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Dec. 19, 2019
To: Honorable Ma nbers of the City Council
From: Brigid Okyere,
Via: Scott Chadwicl

Re: August 2019 C.., ...vv <uens < Unt, Report 2020-01

This memorandum provides information related to the August 2019 Citywide Cash Count, Report
2020-01.

Background
On Nov. 12, 2019, the City Council approved the Internal Audit Plan for fiscal year 2019-20 that
included a citywide cash count.

Discussion

The attached report summarizes the resuits of the August 2019 Citywide Cash Count, Report
2020-01. The scope of the audit included performing unannounced cash counts at city facilities
with cash funds during August 2019 and reviewing a selection of historical employee cash
reimbursement documents from fiscal year 2018-19 for compliance with city policies.

I would like to thank city management and staff for their cooperation during this audit.

Next Steps
| am available to discuss this report with you individually at your convenience. | plan to provide a
brief summary of the report results at the next City Council meeting | attend, likely in April 2020.

Attachment: A. August 2019 Citywide Cash Count

cc: Elaine Lukey, Chief Operations Officer
Celia Brewer, City Attorney
Barbara Engleson, City Clerk
Laura Rocha, Deputy City Manager, Administrative Services
Kevin Branca, Finance Director
Kyle Lancaster, Parks & Recreation Director
Heather Pizzuto, Library & Cultural Arts Director
Neil Gallucci, Police Chief
Vicki Quiram, Utilities Director

Administrative Services Branch
Internal Audit Division
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